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Question No. 28

Senator Brandis asked the following question at the hearing on 8 February 2010:

Please provide the internal papers drafted which outline the options being considered for the
military justice system.

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows:

Decisions about the military justice system are a matter for Government. It would not be
appropriate for the Department to release internal working documents that have been prepared for
the Government’s consideration and deliberation regarding the military justice system.


